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Good morning Chairman Headland, members of the committee, thank you for the opportunity 

to testify. My name is Teddy Carter and I am a Public and Government Affairs Representative 

for Devon Energy. Devon Energy recently merged with WPX Energy and is a new face to some in 

North Dakota. Devon has approximately 85,000 net acres located entirely on the Ft. Berthold 

Reservation. We support the intent of the MHA Nation on this legislation and appreciate all 

sides working together to come to an agreement that will provide tax certainty to producers 

and benefit all North Dakotans. Thank you. 

 

 


